
  

 

 

October 6, 2018 

 

Dear Fans of The Ty Cobb Museum: 

 

       Thank you for visiting the Ty Cobb Museum! 

 

       The Museum staff and I want to share with you a small part of the journey the Ty 

Cobb Museum has been on since we opened our doors to you over 20 years ago. 

 

        The Ty Cobb Museum has led a gallant effort to bring the true and accurate 

story of the legendary Ty Cobb. We have opened our doors to over 54,000 visitors 

around the world and from every state in this great nation and has generated more 

than $1 Million dollars in non-profit revenue. The proceeds from those funds have 

created uncounted events and opportunities for fans of baseball to enjoy, and also 

for the enhancement of the Museum’s exhibits and professional products and 

services over the last two decades.  

 

       We want you to know that we are committed to working every day to move the 

Ty Cobb Museum forward towards a better future as a national history and baseball 

institution where research and the presentation of baseball history are the 

cornerstone of what we do to bring you the best in the game.   

 

       Thank you for your interest in the Ty Cobb Museum. Thank you for supporting us 

in making our museum transcend structure in the highest meaning and purpose! 

 

     Respectfully, 

      

     W E S L E Y  F R I C K S  

     Executive Director  

          TY COBB MUSEUM 

TY COBB MUSEUM 
461 Cook Street 
Royston, Georgia 30662 
(706) 245-1825 
www.tycobbmuseum.org  

 


